To: [YOUR MSP]

Subject: Support the Right to Food

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear MSP [Use your MSP’s name]

I am writing to you to urge you to support putting the right to food into Scots law. With the delay to the Good Food Nation Bill, we must not forget the urgent need to improve our food system. 

Supporting MSP Elaine Smith’s private member’s bill on the right to food will help to keep our food system at the top of the political agenda – where it belongs. I also urge you to take every opportunity to push for the introduction of the Good Food Nation Bill as soon as possible.

Food is at the heart of some of Scotland’s biggest challenges, from inequality to ill health to ecological damage. We have a food system plagued by injustice: many people are priced out of a decent diet, reliant on foodbanks and suffering the consequences of poor nutrition. We do not value the people who work to produce and process food, animal welfare, or the wildlife and natural resources which enable us to eat well. 

The challenges of the COVID-19 pandemic and the uncertainty of Brexit has put an even greater strain on our food system. [In my community I have seen…..]

Now more than ever we need a just transition to a food system founded on the principles of social and environmental justice. 

Putting the right to food into Scots law will help to ensure the Government prioritises the wellbeing of our people and planet in their decisions on the food system and policy. We all have a right to food in international law, but without protection in Scottish law these rights can’t shape policy or practice, and are readily ignored in Scotland. 

Kind regards,
[Your name, email and home address including postcode]
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